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Ririro 

The Great Ice Storm 

It was a cold and icy morning in the small village. The 
weather forecast had warned of a dangerous ice storm, 
and everyone was advised to stay inside and avoid going 
outside if possible.

But as the day went on, the villagers realized that 
some people still had to brave the icy roads to go to 
work or school. The nurses had to go to the hospital to 
take care of the sick, the cashiers had to go to the 
grocery store to restock the shelves, and the school 
children had to go to class to learn.

As they all tried to make their way through the 
slippery streets, it was difficult to keep their balance. 
Many people slipped and fell, struggling to get back on 
their feet.

But one bright and resourceful girl had an idea. She 
gathered everyone together and suggested that they 
form a human chain, holding hands and helping each 
other as they made their way to their destinations.

To everyone's surprise, the idea worked! By working 
together and supporting each other, the villagers were 
able to make it to where they needed to be safely.

But the girl wasn't done yet. While everyone else was 
busy at work or school, she had another idea. She 
gathered the teachers and asked if all the school 
children could work together. They then went out onto 
the icy roads and spread road salt to melt the ice.




Thanks to their hard work and cooperation, the roads 
were cleared and the ice storm was no longer a threat. 
The villagers learned that by working together and 
using their skills and resources, they could solve any 
problem and overcome any obstacle.



